WaterSense thanks

Green Electronics LLC

for contributing to the successes of the WaterSense program by reporting for 2016.

By practicing and promoting water efficiency,
you are helping protect this precious resource for future generations.
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Veronica Blette, Branch Chief, EPA's WaterSense Program




